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Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your 
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the 
LINZ website. This is likely to be published by 30 April 2024 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

Nicola Chrisp 
Kaihautū Organisational Effectiveness (Acting) 

 

Proactive release

 




